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May 24, 2021 
 
Colonel David S. Miller    Lt. Colonel Wayne J. Acosta 
Base Commander     Civil Engineer Office 
377 ABW/CC      377 Civil engineer Division  
2000 Wyoming Blvd SE    2050 Wyoming Blvd SE, Suite 116 
Kirtland AFB, NM 87117                Kirtland AFB, NM 87117 
 
 
RE:  APPROVAL – REQUEST FOR EXTENSION TO SUBMIT THE 

DATA GAP MONITORING WELL INSTALLATION-INVESTIGATION REPORT FOR 
WELLS KAFB-106248 to KAFB-106252 
BULK FUELS FACILITY SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT UNITS ST-106 AND SS-111 
KIRTLAND AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 
EPA ID# NM6213820974 
HWB-KAFB-19-015 
 

Dear Colonel Miller and Lt. Colonel Acosta: 
 
The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received the Kirtland Air Force Base 
(Permittee) letter requesting an extension of time to submit the Data Gap Monitoring Well 
Installation-Investigation Report for wells KAFB-106248 to KAFB-106252 (Report), dated May 6, 
2021. The Report iss required by the July 9, 2020 Approval with Modifications for the Work Plan 
for Data Gap Monitoring Well Installation KAFB-106248 to KAFB-106252.  The Permittee 
requests an extension of time for submittal of the Report due to delays in completing field work 
due to inclement weather, drilling equipment failure, and equipment maintenance.  
NMED hereby approves the Permittee’s request for an extension; the Report must be 
submitted to NMED for review no later than October 12, 2021, as requested. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-6035. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kevin M. Pierard, Chief  
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
 
cc: B. Wear, NMED HWB 

L. Andress, NMED HWB 
 S. Kottkamp, KAFB 
 K. Lynnes, KAFB 
 C. Cash, KAFB 
 D. Agnew, ABCWUA 
 A. Tafoya, VA 
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